
GREENS LIAISON REPORT – May 2022 
 
 
Dear Members 
 

• Irrigation system now repaired and electric faults fixed. We had to 
wait for trenching machine to bury the cables on the course but 
pleased to report that has now been done.  

• Ball washers have been cleaned and refilled. 

• Winter tees weeded. 
• Starting 9/5/22 fairway and the rest of the course is being sprayed 

for weeds. 
• Bin has been put out on 12th Tee 
• Contractor to finish landscaping the cages, rock etc at 2nd hole 

but no firm date at the moment 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me during the year with any further 
queries regarding the course. 
 
Yours 
I MacDonald 
Greens Liaison 


